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To whom it may concern,  

 

This letter is to confirm that I have reviewed the statistical methods of the 

manuscript entitled:  

 

“Positive Autoantibodies in Living Liver Donor Transplantations” 

 

by the corresponding author:  

 

Jamak Modaresi Esfeh, Cleveland Clinic Foundation, 9500 Euclid Ave, Cleveland, 

OH, 44195, modarej@ccf.org.  

 

In my opinion, the statistical methods used for the data analysis are appropriate.  
 

 

 


